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TRANSFER TUESDAY: MONTHLY NEWS FROM
THE ADVISING COMMUNITY ON TRANSFER STUDENTS

Welcome to the summer edition of our newsletter! The summer is flying by and | can’t
believe how quickly August is approaching. It sounds like we’re gearing up for another
academic year full of “unprecedented” challenges and changes to the higher education
landscape. We’re thankful to be part of this community that allows us to share and to
support each other through these times.

As always if you have any suggestions for us, please email Monica Cottrell at
cottrellm@moravian.edu. If you know someone who would benefit from joining our
community, please forward this message to them. For those of you who are new to the
group this month, welcome! We have a lot of ways to engage members and we rely on
you to help make this group as robust as possible. Whether it is engaging with our
listserv (directions on how to join can be found by clicking here), our Eacebook and
Twitter accounts, or attending an event, this group is what you make of it.

Looking for a way to be more active in the Transfer Community? Please fill out this
interest form to let us know!

This message will include:
1) Transfer Talks
2) Recent Listserv Threads
3) NACADA Annual Conference 2023
4) Publication Spotlight - Call for Submissions

Transfer Talks

Save-the-Dates for our Fall 2023 Transfer Talks - More detailed information
coming this fall!
e September 14th or 21st (TBD) - 2:00-3:00pm CST


mailto:cottrellm@moravian.edu
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MZDxstbo2ndDpIyLAFVqbF8J0Q6_zLds87VW5zAQ1o0/edit?usp=sharing
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_groups_nacadatransfers_&d=DwMGaQ&c=Cu5g146wZdoqVuKpTNsYHeFX_rg6kWhlkLF8Eft-wwo&r=iGRiNl6e2WHKlFKjIUP3_dnR1MdKicSpt-bn0bgvapw&m=lnnpZ7i8RUa6GURLT9m7zSp7lVrMjrjWsdACGMPyvMo&s=XyFpYnA9o7bAGog6PnogoORw0KqsEPNY0pAt8AT3TLg&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__twitter.com_NACADATransfers&d=DwMGaQ&c=Cu5g146wZdoqVuKpTNsYHeFX_rg6kWhlkLF8Eft-wwo&r=iGRiNl6e2WHKlFKjIUP3_dnR1MdKicSpt-bn0bgvapw&m=lnnpZ7i8RUa6GURLT9m7zSp7lVrMjrjWsdACGMPyvMo&s=-gAIkW-5v6zTcBnHuA-q6z-vHGeoqJcbGeuTxvchkRk&e=
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZojCyN1yhp0rcl8Sb5B-j5I1haP_cPecsRuf47Npd_qtHBA/viewform

e October 26th - 2:00-3:00pom CST
e December 7th - 2:00-3:00pom CST

Recent Listserv Threads

The listserv is a great way to engage with our community asking great questions and
sharing research, readings, and promising practices. The listserv has been pretty quiet
since our last newsletter - must be orientation season for many of us!

e Inquiry re: engaging & acclimating international students [July 14]

As a reminder from NACADA Leadership: Job postings are prohibited on NACADA
Listservs. Please make sure to use NACADA'’s Position & Announcement site instead.

NACADA 2023 Annual Conference

Registration is open for the 47th Annual NACADA Conference in Orlando, FL
happening October 4-7, 2023! Both in-person and virtual tickets are available as are the
schedules for each experience. Register Today!

Key Advising Community Events:
e Advising Community Meeting: Thursday, October 5, 2:45-3:45pm EST
e Advising Community Social: Thursday, October 5, 11:30am-1:30pm EST
o Join us in the lunch hall where there will be food stations available for
attendees to purchase food. Grab some lunch and join us to meet advising
colleagues who advocate for, advise, and support transfer students. It's a
great opportunity to talk transfer and network!
e Sponsored Sessions
o Thursday, October 5, 10:30-11:30am EST
Unlocking the Benefits of Appreciative Advising for Prospective Transfer
Students - Daniel Wright
o Friday, October 6, 9:15-10:15am EST
How Seven Institutions Partner to Impact Major- and Transfer-Readiness
for Transfer Student Success - Pam Cavanaugh
e Virtual Advising Community Meeting: Thursday, November 16, 2:00-3:00pm CST

Publication Spotlight

We hope you've enjoyed our Publication/Research Spotlights during the spring term.
Submitting an item for this section of the newsletter is a great way to get involved with
the community on your own time, especially if you’re unable to make it to virtual or
in-person events throughout the year.


https://nacada.ksu.edu/Events/Annual-Conference/Registration-Information.aspx?_cldee=I-y8zNi_pK90cyzIiBPMEGNQnAKsPzOUY-MAo7iG2T28EY_uN-8DciNBrK6IJaLv&recipientid=contact-2b65b65a2feb4ed68c23aac08804b581-df6d4e9a592044e1a28a81460da86669&esid=3ba4073e-2b09-ee11-810c-000d3a0ee828

If you are interested in contributing to the newsletter in this way, please reach out to
eguimond@ccsnh.edu or rachel.fulton@uc.edu for more information about parameters
and expectations!



mailto:eguimond@ccsnh.edu
mailto:rachel.fulton@uc.edu

